
Residents use of Golf Paths and Golf Course 
March 11, 2023 

 
The following is from the General Manager of the Links Golf Course. 
 
 

1. Walking on the golf course is at the complete risk of each community member.  The 
Links at Gettysburg does not accept responsibility for any accident while walking, 
including but not limited to, being struck by a golf ball. 

2. No bicycles or any motorized vehicles can be used. 
3. Please leave the golf course in the same way you found it. Please do not use the trash 

cans on the course. 
4. Pet waste must be picked up and disposed of when you return home. 
5. There will be no walking on the golf course after 7:00am.  Should you see golfers on 

the golf course please use an alternative walking trail that day. 
6. Please use only the back nine (holes 10-18) and please leave the course before 7:00 

AM. 
 

 


